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as Big Canoe.

Message from Scott Auer, General Manager:
Clubhouse Food & Beverage Update

Hello fellow Property Owners,

As we enter the final months of our Clubhouse at Lake Sconti Renovation, we want to
share some news regarding your upcoming dining experience and the culinary team
servicing you.

First, we must announce that Executive Sous Chef Hector Camacho will be leaving Big
Canoe to explore other pursuits. As many of you know, Hector stepped up last summer at
the Clubhouse and kept our Food & Beverage Operation going through our busiest
season. And he was also instrumental in helping create the Lakeside Bistro dining
experience, which has received accolades from many of our Property Owners.

We are very appreciative of his contributions and will show our gratitude by awarding him
a generous thank-you package as he moves on to his next venture. We wish him the very

best.

The Lakeside Bistro that you all enjoy will continue to operate as you’ve become
accustomed to.

Meanwhile, the renovation of our Clubhouse is progressing very well. This outstanding




facility will provide a beautiful setting for an enhanced dining experience, exquisite
banquets, and a wide variety of Property Owner events. Effective leadership is essential
to realizing this vision.

So for our second news item, we are extremely excited to announce that Chef Russell
Sleight will be joining Big Canoe as our Executive Chef at the end of this month.

Chef Russell is joining us from The Manor Golf and Country Club in Milton, Georgia,
where he has driven culinary excellence for the last 6 years. Chef Russell was key in The
Manor recently being named as one of the Distinguished Clubs of America. This listing
places them in the top 4% of clubs in the nation alongside other esteemed clubs such as
Cypress Point and Augusta National. Our Food & Beverage Manager Paul Delgado had
the privilege of working alongside Chef Russell for several years.

Your feedback in last fall's Amenity Satisfaction Survey said you want Consistency,
Quality, Value, and Service at our Clubhouse. We believe Chef Russell and Paul form the
foundation of a culinary team that will deliver the Property Owner experience you've
asked for, and deserve, in our newly renovated Clubhouse at Lake Sconti.

Please give Chef Russell the Big Canoe welcome he so richly deserves. We are very
fortunate that the Chef has chosen us as his next stop in a very distinguished culinary

career.

Scott Auer, General Manager
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